
 

 

Sunday 10th May 2020 
 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Tonight we all eagerly awaited our Prime Minister’s announcement for the next stages of the 
COVID-19 exit plan. The government believes it “may be in a position” to begin the phased 
reopening of schools from June 1st should the 5 tests be met. This “may” begin with Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 6.  
 
Please be assured that we will await more detailed guidance from the government and keep you 
all fully informed as we move along the journey to possibly reopening to some year groups. Our 
leadership team are already working rigorously to ensure plans are in place to safely support our 
children, staff and parent community if this happens. As Headteacher, I need to know that we can 
fulfil this requirement safely & will be doing all I can to be assured by this.  
 
 I completely understand that this creates uncertainty, so please know that we will be as clear as 
we can moving forward (when more guidance from the Government is given) on essential safety 
measures & share our plans with you all. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Mrs. T Swinburne 
Executive Headteacher 
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